
Beware of children, please slow down when driving in the area.

We recommend parking at:

Bethany Athletic Club, QFC, Walgreens, or other

neighboring parking lots and structures.

Please practice safe walking and crossing habits while in the

village: 

Be cautious of cars, cross at designated intersections, and

look both ways before crossing streets.

Keep small children close by.

Make a plan with your group about what to do and where to

meet if anyone becomes separated from you or your group.
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